
Government of India
Wildlife Institute of India, Dehradun

Wildlife Institute of India
Chandrabani, Dehradun, Uttarakhand

Dated: 16/08/2019

To

Shri SANTHOSH KUMAR T M
7th Main 9th Block 2nd stage
Nagarabavi
Bangalore
560072

Registration Number: WLIOIIRI2019/50022

Dear Sir/Madam

I am to refer to your Request for Information under RTI Act 2005, received vide
letter dated 10108/2019 and to say that the Landscape Level Wildlife
Management Planfor Ken Betwa River Link Project is not yet completed.

In case, you want to go for an appeal in connection with the information
provided, you may appeal to the Appellate Authority indicated below within
thirty days from the date of receipt of this letter.

Dr. V. B. Mathur
FAA & Director
Address: Wildlife Institute of IndiaChandrabaniDehradun
Phone No.: 01352646101

Yours faithfully

( Anju Baroth)
CPIO & Scientist-C

Phone No.: 01352646246
Email: anju.baroth@wii.gov.in


